
India Mission Trip

Pastor Wes is scheduled to travel to India for 10 days in December 2011. During his visit, he will minister to the homeless, mentally ill, and those suffering from leprosy. The Churches also plan to raise enough money to sponsor the building of a Church in India. Both Atco United and Tansboro Trinity Churches will be holding fundraising events from August - November to provide the funds needed to make the trip possible. Check back to our events calendar page or "Like" us on Facebook for updates on scheduled events. We thank you in advance for your generous and loving support! 

Week 1 Update: The Hoagie & Bake sale was a huge success. Nearly 300 hoagies were sold along with many sweets. Thanks to all who took part in this event - the companies that provided the supplies, members from both Churches that helped make the sandwiches & baked goods, and all whom bought them.

Week 2 Update: Once again, we had another successful event. The Sundae Sunday was a sweet night for everyone. Such a huge thank-you to Leo's for donating the ice cream and to everyone that stopped by to share in the perfect end of summer treat. It is such a blessing to see our Church families and community members come together for such a great cause.

Our Yard Sale & Craft Fair was a glorious day! The rain clouds parted and the sun shined bright. The sale began early Saturday, Oct. 15th and we stayed busy until the event ended at 3 pm. The final proceeds totaled just over $650! In addition to helping raise funds for this trip, a greyhound rescue organization picked up items that didn't sell. Those will be used in their thrift store to raise money to support their greyhound rescue efforts. Our next event will be on Nov 5 & 6 at Annie Sez. Bring in a flyer and 15% of the total sale will be donated back to us. 

While we wait on the final results of the Annie Sez event, the Spaghetti dinner & game night was a successful, laughter filled, evening out. We raised $139 while sharing fellowship & fun. Thanks for everyone that attended or supported by cooking, cleaning, or bringing board games.

FINAL UPDATE: Our Cash for Gold event raised $390! The Annie Sez event raised about $200! The shirt sale raised $125! Thanks to all that participated.
The final proceeds raised for the trip, including private donations, is $7,650!! 

The total funds raised were able to secure Pastor's ticket, visa, and immunizations as well as sponsor the building of a sister Church in India. We will also be purchasing a motor bike, giving Christmas gifts of clothing to the missionaries in India and enables Pastor Wes to bring gifts for the kids when he visits the Children's Hostel.

